
From: SURGERY, Cropredy (CROPREDY SURGERY) [mailto:cropredy.surgery@nhs.net]  
Sent: 29 August 2019 14:11 

To: Clare O'Hanlon 
Subject: Planning Application 18/00904/F 

 

Please see comments below re Planning Application 18/00904/F. 

  

Cropredy surgery is under immense pressure with substantially increased 
demands to continue to provide an efficient and effective service to the local 
population.  
A number of smaller developments in outlying villages, together with 
significant changes at other Banbury practices, population growth and on-
going recruitment issues within the North Oxon locality have accumulated in 
increased pressure on service provision at Cropredy Surgery.  
Population growth in the village and surrounding areas already includes:  

• Plans to increase the number of Cropredy marina berths by 100 
• 43 new homes at Great Bourton  
• Plan to develop land in Cropredy with 37 houses 
• New housing developments on the Southam road 

Sustainability of this very successful practice is of utmost importance to the 
workforce, the Patient Participation Group and all service users.  
Due to recent excessive demand for new patient registrations, the surgery list 
is currently closed having reached its threshold of safe staff to patient ratio. 
Approval of this planning application should take into consideration how 
medical provision for Primary Care can be supported locally in services that are 
already overwhelmed.  

  

Dr Barry Tucker 

for Cropredy Surgery 

Cropredy Surgery, Claydon Road, Cropredy, Banbury, OX17 1FB 

01295 758372 cropredy.surgery@nhs.net  
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This email is not monitored when the surgery is closed (Monday to Friday between 6.30 pm and 8.00 
am and all day on Saturday and Sunday, plus bank holidays). If your query is urgent please ring 111.  

 
 

***************************************************************************

***************************************** 

 

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the 

intended recipient please inform the 

sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it. 

Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or 

take any action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly 

prohibited and may be unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS 

staff in England and Scotland. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient 

data and other sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited 

email services. 

 

For more information and to find out how you can switch, 

https://portal.nhs.net/help/joiningnhsmail 

 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).  
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action.  
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